
From: Tons of Bux <tobslopitch@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2022 1:57 PM 

To: Barbara Reddaway <Barbara.Reddaway@airdrie.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ball diamond Fees 

CAUTION: THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE ORGANIZATION. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR 

OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Hello 

We have just told we can rent the diamonds for June 4 weekend and would like to know if we can get in 

front of council to ask for a lower rate to rent for the weekend.  

Since this is not far away is there a way to ask this sooner than the next meeting as we need to know as 

soon as possible to let the teams know we are holding one in Airdrie. 

We also would like to request a lower rate for the Sept 17 weekend. 

 

Thanks, 

Jason and Harvey 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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